
 

 

10th September 2018 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 11 Information Evening – Wednesday 19th September    6pm – 8pm 
 

Welcome back to the final year of GCSE courses.  This is a busy year for our Year 11 students and we would like to 
ensure that we provide all the support necessary to both students and parents during this time.  We would 
therefore like to invite parents/carers, with their child, to attend a Year 11 Progress Evening held on Wednesday 
19th September at 6.00pm.  This will be an opportunity to hear a presentation outlining how school will be 
supporting students through this important stage of their GCSE courses. 
 
The presentation will take place at 6pm in the Main Hall where we will share expectations of Year 11 students and 
key dates relating to coursework and exam deadlines.  We will also provide ideas how parents can best help their 
son/daughters in terms of revision and general support.  Additionally, subject staff will be present to have 
conversations about techniques and strategies specific to each subject, give advice on useful textbooks and 
revision guides and answer any questions you may have. 
 
We would strongly recommend purchasing textbooks/revision guides for the subjects your child is studying.  By 
purchasing these early on in the year, it will help them with their revision throughout the year.  Please find 
attached to this letter a full list of books available to purchase through school.  If purchased through the school in 
bulk we can obtain lower prices.  These discounted prices are reflected on the list attached.  If you wish to 
purchase these books, the preferred method of payment would be through ParentPay, where only the books 
relevant to your child will be listed.  However, you will also be able to pay in cash on the Information Evening.  
The last date for payment will be Wednesday 26th September, after this date we cannot guarantee the prices 
originally stated.   
 
There is a strong emphasis that this evening is not just for parents but for both parents and students alike. 
Students have much to learn from the advice given and the shared experience will help many to make this year 
run smoothly. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
 
 

Ms G Barnett 
KS4 Progress Manager 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
Please return slip to Student Reception- Year 11 Information Evening – Wednesday 19th September 6pm – 8pm 
 
Student name …………………………………………………………………….  Coaching group ……………….. 
 
I/We will be/not be attending the above information evening. 
 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………..    Date …………………………………. 


